
 
 
 
 
 
July 13, 2022  
 
Ald. Joseph Pieper 
Chair – Finance Committee 
201 Delafield Street 
Waukesha, WI 53188 
 
RE:  Justice Assistance Grant – FY 2022 Local Solicitation 
 
Dear Ald. Pieper,  
 
The Police Department will be applying for the above grant.  This application is an 
extension of a similar grant that the Department has applied for and received for a 
number of years.  In previous years, the grant was basically extended from one year to 
the next but this year the Department of Justice is requiring an application. 
 
The total amount of this grant is $10,005.00 with no matching funds being required. 
 
The provisions of this grant require that a portion be shared with the Waukesha County 
Sheriff’s Department.  In compliance with this provision, the amount of $4,502.50 will be 
forwarded to the Sheriff’s Department upon their request.  The City of Waukesha will be 
the fiscal agent in respect to applying for this grant as well as complying with the 
reporting requirements of the grant.  
 
Attached is a signed Memorandum of Understanding with Waukesha County as well as 
a breakdown of the anticipated expenditures for these grant funds.   
 
A department representative will be present at your committee meeting on to answer any 
questions.  Your consideration in this matter is appreciated.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
DANIEL THOMPSON 
CHIEF OF POLICE 
 
 
 
 
Attachments 
 
cc:  Mayor Reilly 
       Finance Director    


